
NEWSLETTER               

  8th January 2021 
 

 

And Finally… 

Please keep checking the website and Facebook page for any updates. Stay safe.  
Please keep familiarising yourselves with the Covid-19 Absence; A Quick Guide for Parents. This 

can be found on the school website and newsletter link page. 

Website - http://www.ashleyschool.com/ Twitter - @Ashley_School  

 

Ashley Action! 

 

Welcome back Ashley High School! We hope that you have had a lovely Christmas and have enjoyed yourselves! The 

festivities no doubt will have been very different to those you usually have, but whatever you did, we hope that you made 

some special memories. It is now the start of a New Year...2021...and we cannot wait to find out what this New Year brings 

us and to continue your learning journey together. We are of course sad not to be in the classroom with you but it is 

important that we keep ourselves safe and healthy. Without a doubt I am sure we will see you and your big smiles soon in 

our classrooms!  Whilst you are at home, we have some fun learning activities, which will be shared through the School 

Website via pupil logins. If there are any problems, please do not hesitate to ring/email school.                                                                           

From next week, your child will be invited to a Zoom session with their form teacher. This will be arranged via a well-being 

phone call. Please make yourselves familiar with the Remote Learning Policy, which can be viewed on the school website.  

Parent Governor Elections x2 We will be holding elections for 2 positions as Parent Governors on the 18th January. Letters 

with more information and a nomination form will be posted out to all families. If you are interested in becoming involved, 

please complete and send nomination forms back into school before the 18th January.                                                              

Access books online from the Library Please see the newsletter link page about accessing books online from your local 

library or visit the website: https://halton.me/join-the-library/ 

 

http://www.ashleyschool.com/
https://twitter.com/Ashley_School
https://halton.me/join-the-library/


 


